
From: billgodfr 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 12:49 PM 
To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review<ASCAP-BMI-Decree-

Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 
Subject: 

ASCAP and BMI are arrogant, demanding, and one sided. As a small bar that has live music 2 times a 
month and a juke box we are forced to pay over $1000/year to the respective organizations. It is their 
formula which determines this cost and you are told to shut up and pay it. They even charge interest 
on a late payment for providing no service at all, merely a collection agency. It is very frustrating and 
unfair. Bill Godfrey Vintage Bar in Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

Sent from Windows Mail 




